
November 22, 2024

Parents and Guardians,

In the next few weeks, our school district will be mailing a community survey. For
your convenience, we will be emailing the survey to you. Please be on the lookout
for an email from School Perceptions.

The goal of the survey is to gather input regarding how to best address our
district’s facility needs.

School Perceptions is an independent education research firm we are working
with to administer the survey. Therefore, your feedback will be confidential.

Thanks in advance for participating,

Dr. Beth Paap
District Administrator
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